Autumn Term 2, Week 2

Habit of the term: Compassionate, Considerate, Humble, and Forgiving

Dear families, 
It has been another great week for Year 4. Children have worked very hard in all subjects. In English they learnt how to write instructions. In Maths, children have been learning about pictograms and bar charts. 
Next week the children will continue to study the book The Explorer in English. In Maths children will study time graphs. 

Other Notices
Saturday 4th December 2021 - Frost Fair 
Contact: If you have any questions for the Year 4 teachers, please email the link below and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. SPA.Year4-STF@oasisshirleypark.org. You can also contact us via Class Dojo. 
iPads: Please make sure that your child’s iPad is brought into school every day and that it is fully charged so that they can access all their learning.

Nut Free School: We would like to remind you that we are a nut free school due to the number of children who have nut allergies. Please could you ensure that your child’s packed lunch does not have any food that may contain nuts, for example Nutella, so that we can keep all our children safe. 

Reporting Absences – If you child is unwell and will be absent from school, you should now email our new email attendance email address: primaryattendance@oasisshirleypark.org 

Remember to stay safe and look after yourselves. 
Have a great weekend.
The Year 4 Team 
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